
Good evening, Kiser families. This is principal Merrie Conaway. Check out this week’s Tiger 
Times https://secure.smore.com/n/npjrxt.  Monday is a teacher workday and the fourth 
quarter will begin when students return to school on Tuesday.  On Wednesday and 
Thursday students will be taking the spring NWEA test each morning.  Please make sure 
that your student arrives on time and brings their charged chromebook for testing.  Have a 
great evening and we will see you on Tuesday. 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure.smore.com%2Fn%2Fnpjrxt&data=05%7C02%7Cwasserc%40gcsnc.com%7Cdd7b88f2af6541edf16e08dd6e2d0df4%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638787861963069361%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BjxMhiuXKbcODvrwmN89ScitozY1eAeKWPmPfZ0z6fE%3D&reserved=0

